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August 2024 

 
Dear Great Meadows Central School Community, 
 
I am both honored and excited to introduce myself as the new principal of Great Meadows Central School. My 
name is Alison Stiehl, and I am thrilled to be joining such a vibrant and dedicated community. 
 
With 24 years of experience teaching students in grades K-5, I bring a wealth of knowledge and a deep 
passion for education to my new role. I grew up in Warren County and continue to live locally in Knowlton, NJ, 
where I reside with my three children: Zach, a senior at Warren County Technical School; Ella, who is entering 
7th grade; and Taylor, who is a 3rd grader. Our family has always cherished the opportunities our local 
community provides, and I am excited to now contribute to it in a new capacity. 
 
I earned both my undergraduate and graduate degrees from East Stroudsburg University, and I completed my 
administration certification at Centenary University. For the past 24 years, I have worked in Newton, NJ, where 
I had the privilege of teaching K-5 and serving as the site supervisor for after-school and summer programs. 
These experiences have equipped me with a broad perspective on fostering student growth and engaging with 
families and staff. 
 
Outside of work, I enjoy gardening, photography, and spending quality time with my children. We love hiking, 
fishing, swimming, and generally enjoying the great outdoors.  
 
As I step into this new role, I am eager to meet each of you and become actively involved in the Great 
Meadows School District community. I look forward to working together to support our students, foster their 
growth, and make our school a welcoming and inspiring place for everyone. 
 
Thank you for the warm welcome, and I am excited about the journey ahead. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Alison Stiehl   
Principal   
Great Meadows Central School 
 

 

 

 


